
Celebrating Life Community Health Center (CLCHC) seeks dedicated and 
passionate individuals to join our Board of Directors. As a Federally 
Qualified Health Center, we are committed to providing comprehensive, 
high-quality healthcare to our community. Our Board is vital in guiding our 
mission, meeting our patients' needs, and upholding a Federally Qualified 
Health Center’s (FQHC's) look-alike standards. Membership on the 
Board is not a paid position.   

What we're looking for: 
• Individuals who are passionate about community health and 

committed to our mission. 
• Strong leadership, strategic thinking, and decision-making skills. 
• Diverse perspectives and experiences to represent our community. 
• Experience in finance, healthcare, law, or community engagement 

is a plus. 
What you'll do: 
• Provide oversight and guidance to the FQHC's look-alike 

operations and financial health. 
• Ensure the FQHC look-alike fulfills its mission and complies with 

all relevant regulations. 
• Represent the interests of the community we serve. 
• Participate in strategic planning and policy development. 
• Advocate for the FQHC look-alike and its services within the 

community.  
• Meet once a month either in person or via teleconference.   

Why join us? 
• Make a tangible difference in the lives of those we serve. 
• Gain valuable experience in non-profit governance and leadership. 
• Collaborate with a passionate team of professionals and 

community leaders. 
If you want to learn more about this rewarding opportunity, please get 
in touch with Sergey Sergeyev at 949-276-8233 or 
sanochc@gmail.com. The application for the Board is available at the 
front desk. We look forward to hearing from you! 
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